
 
 
 
 
 
September 21, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 698 
Re:  Cancellation of Sacramento Small-box Service 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Due to continuing and growing operational constraints, Pacer Stacktrain will cancel our 
inbound small-box service to Sacramento, CA from all origins, effective Friday, October 
28, 2005.  This applies to 20’, 40’, and 45’ containers. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain had previously canceled small-box service to Sacramento from Chicago 
and all northeast points interchanging through Chicago.  Now, we must complete and 
clarify the cancellation by terminating all inbound small-box service to Sacramento from 
all origin points.  We will continue to service small boxes at Oakland, CA, for those 
customers who require a northern California option.   
 
This change affects small-box service only.  Big box (48’ and 53’) service to Sacramento, 
CA remains as is. 
 
If you have questions regarding this change, please contact your Business Development 
or Customer Support representative.   
 
We appreciate your business. 
 
Pacer Stacktrain 
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